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After I originally sent the following message, I discovered that I had forgotten to include tha appropriate 
language on the subject line. Therefore, I am sending the message again. 
 
I have been in the financial services industry since 1979, and I am extremely concerned about the long 
term effect of the proposed DOL ruling. I completely agree that brokers and other individuals who deal 
with the public need to perform appropriate due diligence on all investments when they are proposed 
to individuals. However, I can also readily foresee a situation in which small investors who are not willing 
or able to invest large sums of money will find themselves in a position where they will be unable to 
receive advice from financial professionals. Many financial professionals will be unwilling to give advice 
to lower income investors because it will be too burdensome for them to take the time to explain all of 
the alternatives that are available to the investor as well as to explain why they are not offering the 
many other alternatives for which they might not be eligible or alternatives that essentially duplicate 
any suggestions that the professional might be making for investments. Furthermore, it is very likely to 
cause professionals to balk at the idea of documenting all conversations to the extent of explaining why 
particular investment choices are being offered as well as to the reaseons for not offering all of the 
potential alternative investments. The result of this dilemma, I fear, will be that professionals will 
therefore be driven to deal only with people who are already sophisticated investors and who willl be 
able to provide the professional with sufficient income to make their time worthwhile. 
 
In addition to my professional concerns, I am also deeply concerned that the average investor will be 
overwhelmed by the number of potential investments that might be available to him or her. Investors 
typically have a difficult time in understanding the choices that are presented to them now. They often 
nod their head indicating that they understand what the advisor has been discussing with them, but a 
few simple questions often reveals that they really do not understand the choices, and this requires 
additional explanation which may or may not be understood. To follow up these conversations with 
extensive documentation becomes a severe burden on both the investor and the professional.  
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Securities and advisory services offered through Centaurus Financial, Inc. a registered broker/dealer and 
a member FINRA and SIPC. This is not an offer to sell securities, which may be done only after proper 
delivery of a prospectus and client suitability is reviewed and determined. Information relating to 
securities is intended for use by individuals residing in CA, IL. 
 



This e-mail and attachment(s) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this message is strictly prohibited. If 
received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete/destroy the message and any copies 
thereof.  
 
This e-mail was sent in accordance with US Code 47.5.11, section 227. We respect your privacy and 
pledge not to abuse this privilege. To stop future mailings, please respond by typing “remove” in your 
reply. 
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